
 

 

 Belgrade, September 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

Please note the change of address for Generali Osiguranje Srbija a.d.o. Head Office.  

The new address is, Španskih boraca 3, Novi Beograd.  

 

All other details remain unchanged.  

Kindly update your records to ensure smooth communication in the future.  

The locations of the other branches remain unchanged. 

 

We are looking forward to continuing our successful cooperation. 

 

Kind regards, 

Generali 

 

Generali Osiguranje Srbija a.d.o. 

Španskih boraca 3 

11070 Beograd / Srbija 

T  +381.11.222.0.555 

kontakt@generali.rs 

 

generali.rs 


